
 

 

This Week’s Highlights 

• In Nursery this week the children have listened to the story “The Colour 

Monster”, we talked about different feelings and they practised making happy, 

sad, angry and frightened faces. 

• Reception have welcomed the final group of children this week. We have been 

getting to know our new friends and exploring our learning environment. 

• Year 1 have been exploring different emotions and feelings using the story 

Ravi’s Roar.  We also talked about ways to overcome emotions such as anger, 

sadness and feeling upset or nervous. 

• Year 2 have started our topic this week “What a Wonderful World”, we have 

enjoyed revisiting our year 1 knowledge of the UK and the landmarks of St. 

Helens. We have also started to look at the story “The Queen’s handbag” in our 

English work and have been very impressed with how good the children have 

become at recognising nouns and proper nouns! 

• Year 3 have worked so hard in English this week, writing a prequel to the story 

‘The Dot’, we have been so impressed with the care the children are taking with 

their handwriting! We have also loved starting our new science topic all about 

light. 

• Year 4 have enjoyed creating their own explanation texts about how everyday 

household appliances work based on our fabulous book ‘Until I Met Dudley’. 

Keep a look out on Dojo for some examples, we have some work to be really 

proud of! It has also been lovely to see so many children so keen to engage with 

our sports clubs-remember anybody interested in attending after school dance 

needs to return their letter ASAP!  

• Year 5 have enjoyed creating their own Iguana artwork out of oil pastels with 

Mrs Rooney in preparation for our next English text:’ I Wanna Iguana’.  

Additionally, they have enjoyed finishing their poems about ‘What do you want 

to be?’. Keep an eye on Class Dojo as some children have recorded their own 

poem to share with adults at home!  

• Year 6 have had the best time learning sign language. We learned how to sign 

colours and even learned how to sign a George Ezra song. We’re looking 

forward to our next lesson, next week. 
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Albie G, Rubie D, Mason W & Scarlet 
Mc-L 

Reception: Lincoln D, Filip B, Layla B, Callum H 
 
Year 1: Lincoln R, 
Aisla G, Hayley, 
Jessica 
 

Year 4: Sienna, 
Archie, Kiera A, Miley 
J 

Year 2: Kimberley S, 
Chelsey J, Mia H, Jax P 
 
Year 3: Madison D, 
Lexie D, Ellie F, Kian 
S 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5:. Isam, Kamel, 
Alex P and Bobbi-JM 
 
Year 6: Olivia W, Kyle 
P, Regan G, Zara B 

 Year 6:  Lily May P, 
Kaiden C L, Jasmine 
A, George M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – feelings Year 3 – source 
Reception- respectful Year 4 – current 
Year 1 – adjective Year 5 – planets 
Year 2 – partition Year 6 – characteristic  

 
Problem of the Week 

 
Who will win this week’s challenge? Please DOJO your 
child’s class teacher with answers! A winner will be 
selected from all correct names and a prize given out 
on Friday.  

 
 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – RKI 96.2% 
KS1 – 2GW 97.3% 
LKS2 – 3LC 96.7% 
UKS2 – 6JM 96% 
 


